Patrick Copas

From: Ryan Shepherd <ryan.shepherd@nrar.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 10:34 AM

To: Patrick Copas

Cc: Alison Collaros

Subject: Viva Energy (formerly Shell) Clyde Terminal - SSD 5147 MOD 1 - Proposed Modification -

Notification Letter

Categories: No Comment, Agency Response

Hi Patrick,
NRAR/Dol Water understands the proposed modification relates to the following:

e demolition of the State Office Building, the former 33kV switch yard (MTS1), Tank 106 (slops tank), two LPG
spheres (V137 and V140), and the LPG loading gantry

e retention of Tanks 40 and 41 for gasoline storage

e extension of the approved construction period from 4 years to 5 years, to allow for the completion of the
Green and Golden Bell Frog habitat restoration works

e administrative amendments to modify or remove completed conditions.

NRAR/Dol Water has reviewed the proposed modification notification and has no further comment in relation to the
above changes.

Regards,

Ryan Shepherd | Water Regulation Officer (East)

Natural Resources Access Regulator

Department of Industry | Lands & Water

Level 3 | 26 Honeysuckle Drive | Newcastle NSW 2300 | PO Box 2213, Dangar NSW 2309
T: 02 4904 2650 | F: 02 4904 2501 | E: ryan.shepherd@nrar.nsw.gov.au

W: www.industry.nsw.gov.au
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